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On May 7, Mack McDaniel and I met with Joyce Bendall from Advantage Valley, Inc.  WVSCTC has been designated as a service provider in the Entrepreneural League System (ELS).

On May 9, I participated in the regular meeting of the South Charleston Chamber Board of Directors.

On May 10, WVSCTC held its Annual Appreciation Banquet and honored Nnnnnnn, Nnnnnnn, and Nnnnnnn.

On May 16, Edie Worrells, Sandy LaVoie, Ron Rogillio, Mack McDaniel, and I participated in an EDGE/Collaborative Degree signing ceremony at Putnam Career Center in Eleanor.

On May 17, June Walker conducted site visit for the purpose of performing a Civil Rights audit.

On May 19, WVSCTC Nursing Program held a pinning ceremony for the inaugural graduating class of 2007.  Thirty-four Nursing students attended the ceremony.

On May 23, I met with Al Ebron, Jean Chappell, and Sharon Wagoner to discuss funding opportunities for deliver of programs that relate to homeland security.

On May 29-30, I attended the annual Presidents’ CTCAC Retreat at Stonewall Jackson Resort.

On May 31, I met with Beth Samples, who is Nursing ???? at CAMC.

On June 1, Mack McDaniel and I met with Sue Painter, VP of Patient Services, at Thomas Memorial Hospital.

On June 3, Vicki Stephens, Janna Ingraham, Debbie Roquet, and I attended the Annual Conference of the Southern Growth Policies Board in St. Louis, MO.  We were awarded the Innovator’s Award for our Nursing Pathways program.

On June 7, 2007, I attended the RESA II ABE Graduation at Capital High School.

On June 8, I attended the Putnam County Chamber of Commerce Leadership Graduation at Wellington’s.

On June 10-12, Mack McDaniel and I attended Annual Conference of the Community College of Appalachia in Asheville, North Carolina.

On June 13, Edie Worrells, Mack McDaniel, Sandy LaVoie, and I attended the Charleston Job Corps Community Relations Council Meeting.

On June 18, Mack McDaniel and I participated in the Putnam County Chamber of Commerce Golf Tournament at Sleepy Hollow Country Club.

On June 21, I participated in the Joint Retreat of the HEPC and WVCCTCE at Oglebay Resort and Conference Center.

On June 22, I attended the West Virginia Council for Community and Technical College Education at Oglebay Resort and Conference Center.

On June 25, I attended the WVSU Research & Development Board of Directors meeting.

On June 28, I attended, along with a number of CTC faculty and staff, a retirement reception for Dr. John L. Fuller.

On July 10, Edie Worrells, Judy Whipkey, and I met with Bob Brown to plan for Service Personnel education.  On July 24, the three of us met with Carol Hamric and Dr. Carol Thome to plan efforts to offer training and degree programs in Kanawha County.  As a result of our efforts, Ms. Worrells and Mrs. Whipkey met with Kanawha County service personnel at two locations in Kanawha County.  Forty individuals expressed an interest in the Board of Governors Associate Degree program.

On June 10, I met with Jenny Fertig and a member of the WVSU Sociology Department to discuss the Hospitality Management program and possible connections to the University degree program.

On July 11, I attended the regular meeting of the South Charleston Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors.

On July 11, I met with Betty Carver, Commissioner of Tourism for West Virginia, to discuss the tourism connection to our Hospitality Management program.

On July 26, Edie Worrells and I met with Greg Atkinson from the West Virginia Department of Education to discuss career pathways from secondary programs in West Virginia public schools into the CTC Hospitality Management program.  Mr. Atkinson is the Lead Coordinator for the Secondary Hospitality and Tourism programs with the WVDOE.  Programs are available at the secondary level in ProStart and Lodging Management.

On July 26, my wife Rita and I attended the annual Dinner of Champions at the Charleston Civic Center.  This year, the National Multiple Sclerosis Society honored Lawson Hamilton who was a coal operations owner and manager for 43 years.  He was named the first “Man of Coal” by The New West Virginia Review in 1985.

On August 1, Mack McDaniel, Sue Forsbrey, Edie Worrells, and I met with Sue Painter from Thomas Memorial Hospital to discuss their participation in our Nursing and HUC program at WVSCTC.  As a result of this meeting, WVSCTC will be developing an ACLS training program for all Thomas Memorial nursing staff.

On August 8, I participated in the regular meeting of the South Charleston Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors.

On August 10, I met with the WVSCTC Classified Staff Council to provide an update of activities at WVSCTC.

On August 15, I participated in the Orientation session for residential students at WVSU/WVSCTC.

On August 16, Edie Worrells and I participated in the New Student Orientation session for WVSU and WVSCTC students for Fall 2007.

On August 16, I met with Patty Tompkins, Managing Editor of the Charleston Gazette.

On August 16, my wife Rita and I attended the business-after-hours at the Edgewood Country Club.

On August 19-21, I attended the Appalachian Regional Commission Incubator’s Conference in Johnson City, Tennessee.

On August 22, I conducted an identity theft workshop for the South Charleston Chamber of Commerce at the South Charleston Public Library.

On August 22, Dr. Carter, HEPC Chancellor Noland, WVCCTC Chancellor Skidmore, and I met to discuss options for the Rehab Center located at Institute.

On August 22, I attended a retirement reception for George Six who is Manager of Training at AEP.  He was instrumental in the start-up of the Power Plant Technology program at WVSCTC.

On August 24, I attended the West Virginia Council for Community and Technical College Education regular meeting in Charleston.

Dr. Carter and I have had a number of meetings to discuss space issues, the Rehab Center, and financial support from the West Virginia Legislature.

On August 30, WVSCTC hosted a retirement party for Charles “Mack” McDaniel.  He retired on August 31 after seven years of service in the WVSCTC Workforce and Economic Development Division.

On August 31, Edie Worrells and I attended an Education Night at the West Virginia Power Park that was sponsored by the Charleston Area Alliance.

On September 4, I met with Dr. Kusimo and Dr. Chatfield to discuss partnership possibilities for training and programs for alternative fuels production.

We have restarted our Hospitality Management Program by hiring Tony Agheb as Program Director.

We have added a Clinical Coordinator to our Nuclear Medicine Technology program.

We have hired Morrey Dabney as Clinical Coordinator for the Addictions Specialization area in our Community Behavioral Health Technology program.

I have appointed Ms. Linda Sutton to serve as Interim Vice President of Workforce and Economic Development at WVSCTC until we can advertise and hire for the position.

